Hi Sarah

We have started planning for this year's Bob Stokoe football match between Sunderland U 23's and Prudhoe United.

We were hoping that the council would be able to support us again this year by promoting the event, doing the shop front competition and possible put the flags up to coincide with the game.

The match will be held on Friday 3rd May.

Thanks for all of your support.

Bridget

Bridget

Bridget Lawson Activity Coordinator

Children and Young People's Services Moor Road Prudhoe Northumberland, Tyne & Wear NHS Foundation Trust NE42 5PB

Web www.ntw.nhs.uk